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Overview 

The 1997 Legislature authorized a grant of $180,000 per year for independent school district No. 12, 

Centennial (see Laws 1997, first special session, chapter 4, article 7, section 57, subdivision 4). The 

purpose of the grant is to evaluate the impact of lower class size on student achievement. 

1 Class Size Project. Extends the Centennial school district's class size reduction program grant 

money for two more years at $180,000 per year. 

  

 


